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I. ERRATA IN THE LAST ISSUE OF LEPROSY REVIEW, 

37,2 . 

We propose to give a list of these errata and 
apologise to our readers for them, and explain 
that they were uncorrected in 37, 2, though 
detected at the time, in order to save ultimate 
time. Through the circumstance that Leprosy 
Review was changing its office at 2 7  Marylebone 
Road to 6 Hillcrest Avenue, Pinner, it was clear 
that much more time would be needed which 
would eat into the early publication of the 
Review. It seemed better to publish early and 
ask the indulgence of the readers for a list of 
errata in the next issue, 37, 3 ,  which now fol­
lows :-

Errata in 37, 2 .  
p .  69, 6th line o f  right-hand column 'Dr Ross 
Innes comminuing as Editor' should be 'Dr Ross 
continuing as Editor' 

p. 89, 20th line of right-hand column 'and in 
substituting Hansen's disease for Microbacterial 
neuropathic dermatosis (M.N.D. )

, 
should be 

'Mycobacterial Neuropathic Dermatosis (M.N.D.) 
proposed by Ross Innes ( 1 963) . 

p. 1 07  in the References No. 6 'planter ulcera­
tion ' should be 'plantar ulceration' 

p. 1 25 ,  left hand column 2nd paragraph line 9 
should read 30 fL as 30 mfL 

2. Leprosy Research continues and we wish to 
draw attention to 2 very practical advances in 
information by Dr ]. A. Kinnear Brown in 
Uganda and Dr Dharmendra in India. An 
abstract of the paper by Dr Kinnear Brown 
and colleagues appears in Leprosy Review, 37, 2 ,  
p .  1 2 7 , and o f  Dr Dharmendra and colleagues 
in 37, 3, p. 1 83- I 84. Their work bears on the 
protection of children, in one case by BeG 
and in the other by prophylactic DDS. Each is 
very encouraging and will be noted with grati­
tude by all workers who are facing the problem 
of control of leprosy in endemic countries of the 
world . The investigation of each type of control 
is continuing by the authors. 

3. OBITUARY NOTICE. We much regret to 
announce the sad loss of Dr. P. Glyn Griffiths, 
who died suddenly at Broken Hill, Zambia, on 
1 4  May 1 966. He has been a very active lepro­
logist to Zambia and will be greatly missed. We 
express our sympathy to Zambia in this loss 
and to his family. 
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